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11 June 2025 
 

Fletcher Building Receives Inquiries Amid Strategic Review 
 
Fletcher Building advises that, following the announcement of the strategic review, it has 
received ongoing inbound inquiries from parties interested in its businesses, including the 
Construction Division amongst others.  The Company advises that no decisions have 
been made to sell any of its businesses.  More details of the outcomes of the strategic 
review will be provided at the Investor Day on 24 June 2025. 
 
ENDS 
 
Authorised for release to the market by Haydn Wong, Company Secretary. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

For further information please contact: 
 
INVESTORS  Will Wright, Chief Financial Officer +64 21 490 251 Will.Wright@fbu.com 
MEDIA Christian May, Chief Corporate Affairs Officer +64 21 305 398 Christian.May@fbu.com 
 
For information on Fletcher Building visit fletcherbuilding.com 
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